
Message from the Principal

Please take a moment to complete the 5 Essentials Survey

It is that time of year again to �ll out the 5 Essentials Survey. This
survey provides a unique opportunity for teachers, students, and
parents to have a voice in improving our schools. If parents have
more than one child at a school, they should complete only one survey for that school. In addition,
only one parent or guardian per household may participate in the survey. Parents with children
enrolled in multiple schools may take the survey for each school.

We ask that you please take a moment to take this survey because we really take your feedback to
heart. In addition, this is one of the metrics that ESSA measures us on – parent participation.

Link for parents to take the survey: http://survey.5-essentials.org/illinois/survey/parent/

We want your feedback!

Thank you!
Lisa Olsem ~ Principal

WE ARE KENYON WOODS AND WE DREAM BIG!

To accomplish great things, we must not only act, but also DREAM; not only plan, but also
BELIEVE!

~ Anatole France

THANK YOU DR. SANDERS FOR VISITING!
We will miss you! Good luck on your next great adventure!

http://survey.5-essentials.org/illinois/survey/parent/


SHARE THE LOVE!

The 8th grade AVID classes are happy to offer Valentine Grams this
Valentine's Day in order to fundraise for their �eld trip to Purdue
University! Students can send fun messages to their friends or
staff. AVID students will be selling Valentine Grams (�owers,
stuffed animals, & squishies) during lunch periods, Monday,
February 6th through Friday, February 10th. Cost for items range
between $1 - $6 depending on the item. Order forms and cash only
payment will be collected at the time orders are placed. Valentine
Grams will be delivered the afternoon of February 14th. Order early to assure you don't miss out!

BOYS VOLLEYBALL IS COMING SOON!

There will be informational meetings held on February 14th and
15th for anyone wanting to try out for the 7th or 8th Grade Boys
Volleyball team. (Only one meeting must be attended.) The
meetings will be held before school at 8:30 a.m. in room C141.
Tryout times, dates, and all paperwork will be given then. *All
paperwork must be submitted along with a copy of a sports
physical to the coach before the �rst day of tryouts. NO
EXCEPTIONS!

Feel free to contact the coaches at:
philcesaroni@u-46.org all 7th grade inquiries

williamgreguras@u-46.org all 8th grade inquiries

mailto:philcesaroni@u-46.org
mailto:williamgreguras@u-46.org


ATTENTION YEARBOOK CLUB MEMBERS

Yearbook meets next week at 8 am in B129 on Tuesday, February
7th

THIS WEEK'S SPIRIT WEAR SALE!

All Hats Just $21.99

Special promotion for all hats through Sunday (2/5). This includes trucker hats, low pro�le "Dad"
hats, and pom-pom beanie hats all priced at $21.99. This is the lowest price they will be until the
Spring Sale at the end of March.

A direct link to all hats is: https://1stplacespiritwear.com/collection/33326/?style=Hats

http://click.email.1stdayschoolsupplies.com/?qs=399ff6c523a6f46d8cf26a7f525bfda9c34d26a096c111897a7d55d6fafbfc5cdf31520c47c532a30e7e70a6c68e2a274878499e5d8c0893


FROM THE CREATIVE MINDS OF OUR PANTHERS!

Art 3 students just �nished their self-portraits using pencil and shading. Can you recognize Annora
Reppin and Mia Mangriotis?



PTO FUNDRAISER - Butter Braids

This week your child recieved a �ier for ordering Butter Braids. This
is a pastry dough that rises and bakes into a delicious
breakfast/dessert entrée. They are available in a variety of �avors.
The fundraiser will run from 1/18 until 2/3. Please make sure your
orders are in by 2/3. Delivery date is 2/13. We will send the
pastries home with your child unless noted otherwise.

All pro�ts go to the school and are used for many activities for your
child. If you prefer to use online ordering. The link below can be used. Any questions, please
contact Vicki at vbliven2@yahoo.com.

https://store.myfundraisingplace.com/RegisterSeller/69eca282-cee7-421c-ab13-01c0a6c7dde2

mailto:vbliven2@yahoo.com
https://store.myfundraisingplace.com/RegisterSeller/69eca282-cee7-421c-ab13-01c0a6c7dde2


IMPORTANT DATES

2/6/2023 - Girls Basketball Game vs. Kimball - Away
2/6/2023 - PTO Mtg - Zoom - 6:30 pm
2/8/2023 - Girls Basketball Game vs. Eastview - Home
2/9/2023 - Girls Basketball Game vs. Tefft - Away
2/13/2023 - Girls Basketball Game vs. Canton - Home
2/15/2023 - Girls Basketball Game vs. Eastview - Away
2/20/2023 - No School - President's Day
2/23/2023 - Girls Basketball Game vs. Canton - Away

What's on the MENU this month?

Link to all 2022/23 KWMS Panther Newsletters

https://www.u-46.org/domain/11653
https://www.u-46.org/domain/11648


Kenyon Woods Middle School

Website: https://www.u-46.org/KenyonWoods
Location: 1515 Raymond Street, South Elgin, IL, USA
Phone: 847-289-6685
Fax: 847-488-1430
Attendance line: 847-289-6685 Ext: 6654
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